NOTES FROM THE OFFICE 
August 28th - 30th
Dear families,
As we wrap up our first week back at New Sarepta Community High School, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for the incredible start to the new academic year. The enthusiasm and positivity from both students and staff have been truly inspiring. It has been wonderful to see our hallways, band room, gymnasium and classrooms come alive with the buzz of learning and reconnecting. 
Our students are already diving into their studies with great energy, and our teachers have been committed to creating engaging and supportive classroom environments. Volleyball team tryouts have begun with league games and tournaments just around the corner.  Jr. High Volleyball tryouts are being held on Tuesday and Thursday next week.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in making this week a fantastic beginning to what promises to be a very successful school year. Here’s to many more weeks of growth, achievement, and community spirit!
Warm regards and wishing everyone a great long weekend!
Lorelei
—-------------------------------------------
Important Upcoming Dates:
· August 30th        Deadline for class changes
· September 5th        Meet the Teacher BBQ  5:30 - 6:30 pm
· September 11th    School Council Meeting 7:00 pm
· September 12th    School Photos (Retakes October 15th)
· September 19th    Student Assembly, Terry Fox Run & BBQ
· September 20th    PD Day - No Classes
· September 27th    Orange Shirt Day
· September 30th    National Day for Truth & Reconciliation - No Classes
· October 31st        Last Day of Quarter 1

 
Summary of our Student Assembly on Wednesday, August 28th:
· All school staff introduced themselves at the beginning of the assembly 
· Students were informed of extra-curricular activities they could sign up for at the end of the assembly.
· Students were encouraged to find ways to get connected and involved to the various activities that will take place at school this year.
· At NSCHS, we strive to develop students who are knowledgeable, supportive of each other, respectful and responsible
· At NSCHS, we value a sense of community, reaching individual potentials, and a safe, healthy and respectful school environment
· At NSCHS, we expect that homework and coursework will be completed, students are punctual and attend classes regularly, respect and safety for all members of our school community.
· Students were reminded to “Be kind, because everyone you meet can be fighting a battle you know nothing about.” - Wendy Mass
· Students were reminded that backpacks should remain in their lockers throughout the school day, in order to minimize congestion in the classrooms.
· Students were reminded that due to a Provincial Ministerial Order, that student cell phones need to remain in their lockers during instructional times and are not permitted in their classrooms.
· The student assembly was followed by a fun multi-grade and staff relay race with prizes!
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